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March 27, 2008 

 

Ms. Jennifer Thangavelu 

Federal Election Commission 

Report Analysis Division 

999 E Street NW 

Washington, DC  20463 

 

Re:  Year-End Report (7/1/07-12/31/07) 

 

Dear Ms. Thangavelu: 

 

The following information is submitted in response to your inquiry dated 

March 14, 2007: 

 

*As your inquiry notes correctly, the Schedule H1 is required to be filed with 

the first report of each calendar year.  The Year-End Report was the second 

report of calendar year 2007.  Nothing changed subsequent to the filing of 

the Schedule H1 in July 2007 with our Mid-Year 2007 Report that necessitated  

a second filing of Schedule H1.  The ratio from the prior election cycle, 90/10,  

remained in force from the prior cycle as noted in the Mid-Year Schedule H1.   

Therefore, we believe we have addressed the concern in the immediate 

inquiry. 

 

We hope that this information is responsive to your inquiry.  Should you 

have any additional questions, please call me weekdays at (571) 275- 

9682.  Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Warren E.O'Hearn, CPA 

Treasurer 

 

 

 


